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Medicare Talk 

Eric Holmes, insurance services of Zelienople, will be here on Tuesday, October 29 at 1:30 PM in 

the Auditorium or Card Room to provide a general presentation about Medicare open enrollment and 

health insurance options. 
 

If you have questions about your current health care plan and would be interested in discussing your 

insurance needs for 2025, Eric is available to assist you in choosing the health insurance plan that 

will work best for you. He can be reached by cell phone at 412-719-6059 or by email at 

erich@iszelie.com. 
 

Pets on Buses 

If you have a pet and want to ride the campus bus to/from the center, Security will complete the bus 

run and then come back to pick up you and your pet. Contact Security at ext. 8482 with questions.  
 

Mail Room Doors 

The automatic doors in the mail room will close for the season on Friday, November 1. 
 

Fall Back 

Remember to turn your clocks back one hour on Saturday night, November 2, before you go to bed. 
 

Election Day Buses  

Transportation will be provided to/from the Cranberry Township Municipal Building’s voting 

booths on Tuesday, November 5. Buses will depart Sherwood Oaks on the hour from 9:30 a.m., 

12:00 p.m., 2:00 p.m. and 4:00 p.m. You are required to sign-up to ride the bus. Sign-up sheets are 

posted in the mail room on the transportation bulletin board.  
 

Birthday Celebration 

Join us in the Main Dining Room on Wednesday, October 30 for a “Night of the Living Dead” party. 

Our eerily themed meal includes eyeball (meatball) stew, smashed pumpkin soup, bloody beef 

tenderloin, scrambled brains (pesto gnocchi), sickly chicken parmesan, crawly calamari rings & 

tentacles, roasted “finger” ling potatoes, undead broccoli, wild 

fungus mushrooms, bleeding cheesecake (white chocolate 

raspberry) and zombie brownies. 
 

For your safety and the safety of all mankind, you may want to 

dress in a costume to confuse the zombies. Due to the popularity of 

our themed events, we highly recommended you make a 

reservation for lunch and/or dinner by calling extension 8234 – 

with your name, number of people in your party and reservation 

time. Tune in to channel 951 (Oct. 30) at 1:30 p.m. and 7:30 p.m. 

to watch Night of the Living Dead. 
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